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Greetings! Lots of attention has gone into the exterior spaces of this Stage 1 project 

and we’re excited to share some further progress with you all.  

 

Exterior Dining and Entrance Site Work 

The floor for our exterior dining space has been poured 

and smoothed out; this space can be used several 

months out of the year to enjoy our meals outside.  

 

We can’t help but to imagine sitting out there with a nice 

cup of coffee and some 

fresh toast, enjoying the 

sounds of nature (and of 

New Haven) on a crisp 

spring morning. You might 

even find me out there with a laptop one of these days!  

 

The next steps here are to install a metal ceiling panel 

system and some overhead lighting. In the future we’ll 

complete this space with planter boxes and some lovely 

floral accents.  

 

Dining Space/Display Kitchen  

 

Inside the dining space, things are starting to get ready to 

receive wall finishes, flooring, lighting and fire places.  

 

 

Here you can see the two perch bars and counter 

seats in the Café. The perch bars will have our version of 

bar seats at a height our residents can enjoy.  



 

These seats and the ones at the counter will allow our residents to be more involved in 

the process of meal making while also enjoying the smells, sounds and sights 

firsthand. 

 

If you’re at the counter seats, don’t be surprised if one of Morrison’s Culinarians 

passes you a pair of gloves and asks you to help knead the dough. 

 

Upcoming Work 

The biggest push right now is to fully enclose our 

Solarium so framing, brick work and window 

framing are what the focus has shifted towards.  

 

This will also remedy the temporary concern of 

rain water making its way into our ground floor.  

 

You can see here that they’ve started to close the 

area up and the brick work is progressing.  

 

Atop the brick there will be great big windows to let 

in lots of natural light and warmth from the sun. 

Also a great space for that morning sip of coffee!  

 

In the upcoming weeks we’ll see progress on all the exterior spaces and I can’t wait to 

be able to show pictures of wall colors, tile finishes and more in the upcoming 

newsletters.  

 

Lastly, please allow us to say L’Shanah Tovah. May your New Year be filled with 

health, happiness and sweet moments! 

 

Jesse Wescott  

Vice President – The Towers at Tower Lane 


